



Sr. E Davies Medical Centre, C/O Sick Bay

Tel: 01691 626529

Email: sisters@ellesmere.com

16th July 2021

Dear Parent,

On behalf of Ellesmere College and 'Little Bags of Kindness', I am writing to thank you so much for all your school shoes, trainers and football boot donations last term.

With the kind help of Ellesmere College Parent Society members, Mrs Janet Kelly, Mrs Sadie Norris and Mrs Sasha Ford, the charity founder, we were able to clean and prepare 85 pairs of footwear for redistribution to families in need in Shropshire. Since College closed, we have had a further 45 pairs donated and they have been sent to the charity base in Shrewsbury.

These donations have also helped to reduce landfill waste and teach our children about recycling and helping others in need.

Thank you all again.

With kind regards,

Davies

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com

> A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406